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Supporting the DD Workforce 
 

My daughter Julie has Down syndrome and has been living in a creative housing home since 
2000. It has been a godsend for my family. I know that the caring people who work in her home 
are providing her with loving care.  I was able to work, and once I retired, I know that Julie will 
be taken care of should something happen to me.  It is such a relief.  She loves her home.  We 
love her caregivers who treat her as their own. I wish they were paid commensurate with their 
true value.  


